
A LETTER TO RECRUIT CATHOLIC PAUL REVERE RIDERS 
 

Memorandum 

 

To:   A Concerned Catholic American 

 

From:   Richard A. Viguerie 

 

Re:   A way for you to help re-elect President Trump and Defend the Catholic Church 

 

 

If you agree that the New Democrats are anti-Catholic, anti-Life, anti-Marriage, evil, violent, 

anti-American, and will turn America into a one-party, socialist/Marxist dictatorship that will 

destroy the Catholic Church, then you need to quickly sign up to be a volunteer Catholic Paul 

Revere (CPR) Rider. 

 

And if you want President Trump re-elected and for Republicans to win control of Congress, I 

strongly urge you to join the Catholic Paul Revere (CPR) Riders – it’s free – no cost to you and 

there’s no obligation.  Also, you may drop out at any time. 

 

I’ll start you off with some free things: 

• Two free Catholic Themed pro-Trump/Pence bumper stickers. 

• A report from me that identifies the one thing conservatives must do to win this election.  

If it’s not done, Democrats will almost certainly win. 

• A memo from me (It’s the Ballgame America…Are You Acting Like It?) 

• Much more at our websites, FedUpPAC.org and CatholicsforGodandLife.com   

 

 

 

 

 

Also, I’ll periodically send you e-mails with action items, ideas and suggestions, things you can 

do to help re-elect President Trump, Republicans to control Congress, and BRAND the New 

Democrats as anti-Catholic, violent, dangerous socialists/Marxists. 

 

People regularly ask me how they can help in an election or help in this or that conservative 

cause.  As a member of the Catholic Paul Revere (CPR) Riders, not only will you be involved in 

this year’s election, it’s vitally important (in fact, I say it’s necessary) for you to be involved if 

America is to be saved.  

 

The forces opposing us are massive, but we beat them in 2016 and we can, and must, beat them 

again in 2020.  

 

Yes, of course, we’re all going to vote, and perhaps contribute financially, but quite frankly we 

need to do much more.  Like Paul Revere, we need to sound the alarm that the enemy is coming, 

and all Catholic patriots need to be engaged in the battle. 

 

Because of the left-wing bias of most national media, as well as opposition of most of the rich, 

famous, and powerful elite insiders, and the weakness and ineffectiveness of our Catholic 

Bishops and leaders, as well as most Establishment Republican politicians, it becomes necessary 

for grassroots Catholic conservatives to help educate our family, friends, neighbors, and others. 

Sign up as a CPR Rider 



 
As I said, you have no obligation to do anything; however, I’ll tell you what free videos, 

pamphlets, reports, books, etc. we have that you can share with others.   

 

I’m sure you’re getting flooded with e-mails, postal mail, and phone calls asking for money.  

 

And as important as money is in campaigns, I’m offering you an opportunity to be far more 

effective.  Your involvement in the CPR Riders can lead to thousands of people receiving 

educational material that could lead to hundreds of more votes for President Trump.  

 

Studies show that a message delivered by someone you know and trust, such as a family member 

or friend, is up to 1000% more effective than receiving the same information from a stranger on 

TV or radio.  

 

Click here to be taken to our CPR Riders sign-up page and access dozens of free educational 

materials to help defeat the New Democrat anti-Catholic socialists/Marxists.  

 

P.S. By the way, there’s another easy thing you can do today that will help re-elect President 

Trump.  Forward this memo to others you feel would like to do more to help re-elect President 

Trump. 

Paid for by FedUp PAC www.FedUpPAC.org 

Not authorized by any candidate or candidate's committee. 

Contributions to FedUp PAC are not tax deductible. 

P.O. Box 1370, Manassas, VA 20108 

This program by FedUp PAC is an Independent Expenditure in support of re-

electing President Trump and electing a Republican Congress. Donating is not a 

contribution to the Donald J. Trump for President campaign committee and does not 

limit you in contributing to his official campaign committee. 

 
FedUp PAC can accept unlimited-size donations as well as corporate donations. 

Contributions may be used to cover costs of communications, compliance, 

administration, and fundraising for FedUp PAC's projects to achieve a governing 

constitutional conservative majority. 
 

Sign up as a CPR Rider 
It’s Free 

http://www.feduppac.org/

